
 

 
ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 7307 Avon Belden Road 

North Ridgeville, OH 44039 
(440) 353-0842 
nridgeville.org 

 

 
 
Date:  July 20, 2023 
 
 
  
 

BOARD OF DRAINAGE AND FLOOD CONTROL  
MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE  

 
 

The Board of Drainage and Flood Control meeting scheduled for 
Tuesday, July 25, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. has been cancelled. 

 
The Board is scheduled to meet again at their next regularly scheduled meeting on 

October 24, 2023 in the City Hall Council Chambers at 7:00 p.m. 
. 

 
 

  
cc: All City 
 News media 
 City Council 
 


